
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

of the  

MEMBERSHIP AND EVENT SUPPORT COMMITTEE 

12 December 2019 

 

 

The meeting of the Membership and Event Support Committee was called to order by Louise 

Fisher at one o’clock.  There were present: Dan Heuer, Ruth Budlong, Phil Will, Rosemarie 

Hargrave, Jack Gregory, Linda Bodnar, Polly Ellis, Sandy Slipp, Errol Matzke, and Bertina 

Williams. 

 

The Minutes of the meeting of 10 October 2019 were approved as read. 

 

Louise reported that the reaction to the Fall Preview meeting was positive and that Will Wilkins 

from Real Art Ways would be the speaker for the Spring Preview. Phil Will indicated that he was 

identifying a speaker for the Annual Meeting on 2 June. 

 

Louise reported that Ann Winship would take care of the details for the Preview Meeting,  that 

Ginny Edelson would once again do the raffle and that Ruth, Polly and Linda would attend to the 

tables.  

 

Tiffany Smith affirmed that there would be no parking at the church lot and that there were 

plenty of spaces in the North Lot at Seabury. She also indicated that she would be the contact 

person for ALP at Seabury. She also asked to be contacted previous to the ALP meetings. 

 

The questions of the Mission Statement and membership increases  were put on hold for the 

immediate duration. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for 14 May 2020. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at two ten o’clock. 

 

A True Record, 

 

Bertina Williams 

Coordinator 

 

 



 

 


